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LMMS Virtual Nursing Clinic Newsletter 

- April 21, 2020 - 

More information can be  
found  on my website:    

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/ 

Feel free to email me with any 
questions or concerns 

Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org  

Hi Lost Mountain Parents and Students.    
I hope you all are staying healthy by continuing to social distance,  

eating right, exercising, and of course, cleaning heavy traffic areas and  
washing your hands regularly! The Cobb County school nurses are continuing 

 to work along side the Department of Public Health in keeping track of positive 
COVID-19 cases in our school communities and staying abreast of the most  

current information to help keep our schools healthy and safe.  I will be starting 
to send out information regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, school clinic updates  

and any other information that I think is important for you to know.    

 

All symptomatic individuals are eligible for 
COVID-19 testing with a referral from your 
healthcare provider or your local public 
health department. Please contact Mari-
etta/Cobb/Douglas public health department: 

Direct Patient lines are open:   770-514-2300  

· 8 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday  

· 8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m., Saturday  

· Appointment needed!!!!  

· Do not show up without calling first 

COVID-19 Testing 

** Format adapted from  
Nurse Gray at Garret MS 


